Debbie Bickmire March 16, 2017
City of Aurora

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Suite 2300

Aurora, CO 80012

Re: Letter of Authorization — Public Storage
Property: 1710 S. Abilene Street — Existing Public Storage Facility (AIN: 1975-19-3-40-001)

To whom it may concern,

Public Storage, a Maryland real estate investment trust, successor in interest to Public Storage Properties XV (“Owner”), is
developing on the Property a Public Storage self-storage facility and hereby appoints Galloway and Company, Inc. (‘Galloway") as
its agent for purposes of submitting to and processing with the City of Aurora all necessary document, forms, and applications as
they pertain to such development.

Galloway is not authorized to execute any binding documents on behalf of Owner.

This letter confirms that the undersigned represents the sole contract owner of the Property and that no other party's consent is
required to represent said contract purchaser for required development and permitting applications.

Public Storage
701 Western Avenue
Glendale, CA 91201

PUBLIC STORAGE

701 Western Avenue, Glendale, CA 91201
Tel: 818-244-8080
publicstorage.com



